
Printed on: 21/12/2021 09:10:04

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

20/12/2021  15:19:172021/5960/L SUPPRT Richard and Phebe 

Robinow

We wish to support the application to install solar panels at 26 Park Village East (to which, as the occupants of 

28 Park Village East, we are the immediate neighbours).

 

We value the character that the elegant Nash designed houses in Park Village East provide and we wish to 

see the houses preserved.  To achieve that, we strongly believe that Nash houses must remain habitable and 

that that entails a willingness to adapt to necessary change.  Climate change was not an issue when Nash 

produced his original designs but it is today and this should be recognised and sympathetic compromise to 

assist in the reduction of carbon footprints should be permitted.
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